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Reasons for Lateness 
 
The Clean Air Zone consultation closed on 17th August and received the most responses to any 
consultation ever undertaken to by the City Council.  
 
The consultation response was not only large in number but also raised a substantial number of 
issues. The analysis undertaken has identified the key themes which were raised and these are 
summarised in the report.  
 
Due to the volume of responses to the consultation additional time has been required to allow the 
consultation analysis to be completed and for the relevant information to be used to finalise the 
preferred option ahead of the proposed submission to Government by 15th September 2018.  
 
It should be noted that at the time of writing this report, all of the responses from the consultation 
have been analysed and considered sufficiently in order to enable a proper view to be taken in the 
preparation of the Preferred Option Business Case.  
 
 
 

   
 
 
 

 
  

 


